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Niwot Community Association (NCA) Meeting 

Wednesday 07 September 2011 

MVFPD Station #4,  Niwot,  Colorado 

   
Attendees:    Heidi Storz,  Kathy Koehler,  Terry Larsen,  Dick Piland,  Don Pasko,  Pat Murphy,   Laura Skaggs,                       

Mr. & Mrs. Jim Parys    

 

Call to Order:   7:05 PM by Kathy Koehler.   

   

Minutes and Treasurer Report:    Tabled until next regular business meeting. 

 

Other Business,  General Discussion:   Terry led a general discussion regarding the financial situation and funding of 

Nostalgia Day this year.   Don suggested that next year for Nostalgia Day we should campaign and solicit in the 

Gunbarrel business district for booths and sponsors.   Laura reported that the vacant LID business representative seat is 

not yet appointed by the Boulder County Commissioners. 

     

Niwot Nostalgia Day 2011 Planning and Status:   Heidi led the discussion and closed on status of items for the 34
th

 

annual Niwot Nostalgia Day activities.  

• Banner is hung over Niwot Road at Franklin Street 

• T-Shirts with sponsor names on the back and hats are ordered 

• Tables and chairs are being coordinated 

• Will need volunteers to set up tables and chairs on Saturday night 

• Stage is confirmed along with the sound system 

• Generator is being delivered 

• Need to pickup banners for sponsors and locate the NCA banners 

• Two bouncy castles have been ordered 

• Dr. Banjo is confirmed and we will use his sound system for parade announcing, he requires a tent cover 

• Friday night meet at 6:00 PM to mark the street for booths and put up the no parking signs 

• Saturday we need to put up caution tape before the parade 

• Trash will need to be dumped periodically during day and night activities 

• Need to recruit table and chair pick up for Saturday night 

• Need to recruit for trash pickup on Sunday morning 

• Bongo balloon man is confirmed by Niwot Realty for day and night  

• Ribbon cutting and dedication of underpass mural is confirmed 

 

Adjourned:    The meeting was adjourned by Heidi at 8:30 PM. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is:    

Wednesday 05 October 2011, 7:00 PM at MVFPD station in Niwot. 

Submitted by Kathy Koehler, Secretary 


